
• Missouri Friends of the Folk Arts Post Office Box 307 New Haven, Missouri 63068 

April 18, 197 9 

,, 
Mr. Andre Gladu 
1168 Boulevard Richelieu 
Boloeil 

/ Quebec, Canada 

Dear Mr. Gladu: 

The people of Old Mines, Missouri, are very excited to learn 
that your film, "Cé pus comme ca anymore" has been completed 
and is in release. Naturally, > they are anx ious to see the 
film. We of Missouri Friends of the Folk Arts feel that at 
least one copy of the film should be given to some institution 
such as the Old Mines Historical S ociety, the Washing ton County 
Library, or St. Joachim's Church - some place, in other words, 
where it would be readily available for showing in the cornrnt.m.ity. 
MFFA is currently engaged in a long term cultural documentation 
project on the language and folklife of the Missouri French, and 
we would be most happy to share the results of our work with 
you. 

I look forward to hearing from you on this matter. Please write 
tome directly at the address below. 

Sincerely, 

h/J~IJ.<JJ. 
Joseph G. Pfeffer, Ph.D. 
6175 Kingsbury Avenue 
S t. Louis, Missouri 63112 
U. S .A. 

To preserve and promote interest in the folk arts of Missouri and surrounding areas. 


